
  
For clarifications, please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

January 2, 2024 - Revised        VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc.  2025 Cost of Service Rates 

OEB File No. EB-2024-0008 
VECC – Change of Contacts 
 
VECC has changed one of its consultants in the above noted proceeding.  Ms. Shelley Grice is 
replacing Mr. Mark Garner.  Ms. Grice’s contact information is: 
 
Shelley Grice 
Consultant for VECC 
Tel: 647-880-9942 
shelley.grice@rogers.com 
 
Mr. Harper remains the second contact  for this file. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
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